Hello from Laura, Megan & Crystal – Hillsdale Elementary School’s Co-Chairs!

[bookmark: _GoBack]We were recently elected as the Co-Chairs for Hillsdale’s School Council.  We are excited about our new roles and the chance to work with our community to continue making improvements in the school.  As your Co-Chairs, we are responsible for organizing meetings, liaising with school staff and communicating with parents.  Although we facilitate the running of meetings, decisions made by Council are voted on by ALL members.

We understand that it is not possible for all parents and guardians to attend School Council meetings, so School Council Minutes will be posted on the school’s website at http://hid.scdsb.on.ca once they have been approved by School Council.  Soon, School Co-Chairs will have a Board email which we will post.

Periodically, you will be invited to share your opinion through short surveys.  In the near future we will open a short survey about the plans for our school yard.  We will use the results of this survey to guide our decisions about any equipment that will be fundraised for the school yard.

Hillsdale Elementary School is the heart of our community.  Our school thrives because of the great work done by school staff and school volunteers.  We are always looking for more volunteers to help.  If you have a little time, please consider volunteering.  The SCDSB policy for volunteers requires a Criminal Records Check with Vulnerable Sector Screening.  If you are interested in volunteering at Hillsdale ES, please contact the office for a letter signed by the Principal to take to the OPP.

We look forward to working with you this school year.

Thanks

Laura Awrey, Megan Awrey and Crystal Miller
